
Bulletin No. 1009 

Friday 8th  April 2022 

@LadyLanePark 

Dear parents, 
 
 
In our final week of the Spring term school we have been as busy as ever.  Form 1 have been telling 
us all about the wonderful animals they met at Ponderosa Zoo and what they have found out about 
them.  Form 5 really enjoyed their guided tour around Saltaire and even the staff learnt a great deal 
about Sir Titus Salt.  Form 4 also spent some time in the local area when they went to sketch at the 
Rive Rise Locks-  we really are so fortunate to have such a fabulously interesting environment in 
which to learn. 
 
Mrs Kernick & Mr Rawling are raring to go with our Easter Holiday Clubs, with their team they will 
be providing lots of fantastic activities for our pupils. If you haven’t booked and would like to you 
can contact them on Class Dojo directly and they can book you in. 
 
Summer term promises to be full of lots of exciting events, including day trips for younger pupils 
and Junior residential trips before we finish the academic year. Plans for our Summer Celebrations 
are well under way and we look forward to welcoming you to performances from all our 
pupils.When we return after Easter, our UVI pupils will take on the Yorkshire Dales 3 Peaks 
Challenge before sitting SATs examinations.  We are sure UVI will rise to both challenges with a 
fantastic attitude! 
 
In staffing news we will be welcoming Mrs Fairchild as our new Form 2 Teacher, working Wednesday 
mornings and all day Thursday and Friday.  Another new face around school will be Mr Mahmood, 
who will be working as a part-time Classroom Assistant, alongside Miss Garnett who started this 
week. They will both also be working in Holiday Club, along with Miss Hemsworth and Miss 
Mansfield. 
 
We would like to wish Mrs Escritt all the very best in her retirement.  Mrs Escritt has worked in our 
Infant department for XXX years and will be missed. 
 
 

   Please remember to take advantage of our 1% early payment, you need to have settled your  
   Summer Term invoice by Friday 8th April 2022. 
 
   Have a lovely Easter Break and we look forward to seeing all our pupils again on Monday 25th April. 
 
   Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 





Dates for the Diary 2022 
 

April  

   Monday 25th April – School open to all pupils  

          Assessment Week for Form 2 & 3 Pupils  

   Wednesday 27th April – U11 Boys Cricket away at Giggleswick 

   Thursday 28th April – Young Voices Concert, Sheffield 

   Friday 29th April  - U9 Netball (Home) 

May 

   Monday 2nd May – Bank Holiday, School & Nursery Closed 

   Tuesday 3rd – Thursday 5th May – UVI 3 Peaks Challenge 

   Monday 9th – Thursday 12th – UVI SATS Week & Assessments for F4-LVI 

   Monday 16th – Thursday 19th May – Form 4/5 Residential to Malham 

   Wednesday 18th – U11 Girls Cricket away at Giggleswick 

   Friday 20th May – School Closes for Spring Bank Holiday – Kings & Queens Day 

June  

   Monday 6th June – School opens to all pupils 

   Friday 10th June  - Junior Royal Variety Performance at The Bingley Arts Centre 

   Tuesday 14th June – LVI Countryside Day at Harrogate Show Ground 

   Wednesday 15th June – Form 2 trip to Nell Bank 

   Friday 17th June – Footsteps at The Bingley Arts Centre 

   Monday 20th – Friday 24th June – UVI & LVI Trip to Plas Menai 

   Tuesday 21st June  - Form 1 trip to Harewood House 

   Monday 27th June – End of Year Reports to Parents 

   Tuesday 28th June – Parents’ Consultations (6.00-8.00pm) 

   Wednesday 29th June – Sports Day 

   Thursday 30th June - Parents’ Consultations (4.00-6.00pm) 

July 

   Friday 1st July – Reserve Sports Day & Friends Summer Disco 

   Monday 4th July – Kindergarten Trip to Tropical World 

                              - F1,2 & 3 Form Picnics & Prize Giving 

   Tuesday 5th July – Infant Celebration Performance 1 

   Wednesday 6th July – Infant Celebration Performance 2  

               - F4, F5 & LVI Transition Day (Bradford Schools Transition Day to Y7) 

   Thursday 7th – Nursery Trip to The Farm 

                   - Junior Form Picnics & Prize Giving 

   Friday 8th July – School Closes for Summer 






